
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, March 13, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Crispy Chicken Patty  
 Pizza Dippers  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   No birthdays     
   

1. Today is the last day to vote for Round One of the March Book Madness 
tournament! The winners will be announced tomorrow and Round Two voting will 
be begin immediately. Get your votes in today! The link for voting can be found on 
the LLC page.  
 

2. Do you want to earn 10 tiger stripes? Well it’s easy; all you have to do is be safe, 
ready and respectful by being referral free next week during our PBIS spring break 
incentive and on Wednesday March 20th you will receive two tiger stripes worth five 
each.  Your advisors will be discussing the spring break incentive with you during MP 
this week. If you have questions please ask your advisors. 

 
3. Attention Tiger Nation! If you are interested in joining the boys’ volleyball team, 

tryouts will be held after school on Monday, March 18th for 7th grade and Tuesday, 
March 19th for 8th grade. Please have your rides ready to pick you up at 5:15pm.  You 
will need athletic clothes, gym shoes, and a tryout waiver form in order to 
participate.  Please see Coach Olson or Coach LaBud for a waiver or with any 
questions that you have. 

 
4. Gurrie Middle School PTO is sponsoring a Bags Tournament for 7th and 8th grade 

Gurrie students ONLY and will take place on Friday, March 15th from 3:20-5:45pm in 
the Gurrie gym.  A parent permission slip will be necessary to attend this event.   
Permission slips will be accepted during lunch hours on Wednesday, March 13th and 
Thursday, March 14th.  All forms must be received by Thursday, March 14th.  
Absolutely no late entries will be accepted.  The cost to participate in the bags 
tournament is $10 per person and covers admittance to the event along with drinks 
and snacks. 

 
5. Congrats to all of the Underwater Robotics STEM club members who came out to 

compete in last night’s intramural. The four underwater robotics STEM club teams 
battled it out in tasks related to cleaning up Tennessee’s rivers, lakes and dams.  In 
an exciting night all teams performed strong and scored points.  In 4th place finished 
the STEM Sisters made up of 8th grade Margaret Pacholski, Olivia Sawickis and Malia 
Fink.  In 3rd place BACO Bots made up of 7th grade Caden Strack, Brandon 



Bettancourt, Alita Folkening, and Olivia Hill.  In 2nd place finished Piranhas made up 
of 7th grade Kevin Zapata and Ethan Mason and finishing in 1st place and whose ROV 
will move on to the Midwest Regional competition in Chicago is D. Good Robots 
made up of 7th grade Poppy Graber and 8th graders Ethan Rosenkranz and Evan 
Konkey.  Congrats to all for a great season and see you all tomorrow after school 
until 4pm to begin our road to regionals and celebrate our year. 
 

 


